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Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)

From: SUSAN WILLIAMS <susanw4@cox.net>
Sent: Sunday, September 15, 2024 6:13 PM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Save The Buffalo River

 
I support the comments of the BRWA! Please keep our river clean! Thank you. 
 
Sincerely,  
Susan Williams 
Eureka Springs, Arkansas  

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 


